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When young people follow their dreams, anything can happen!In Compassionate Kids, the third
book in the inspirational nonfiction children's book series Young Change Makers, you'll meet
selfless and generous kids who put others first. They show kindness by helping the homeless,
caring for stray animals, growing gardens to feed the hungry and much more! Enthusiastic and
ambitious, these kids show that compassionate actions have the power to change the
world.Packed with beautiful illustrations, color photos and interesting facts, these inspiring
stories prove that you're never too young to make a difference!Each book in this series
includes:12 young change makers from around the world.Fun facts about the change makers.A
map showing where they are from.The 12 young change makers' autographs!Information about
how they made their dreams a reality.Ideas on how YOU can become a change maker too!

About the AuthorBorn and raised in a suburb of Minneapolis, MN, Stacy C. Bauer is a wife,
teacher and mother of two. She has been writing since she was a child and loves sharing stories
of her kids' antics and making people laugh. Stacy started her own publishing company, Hop Off
the Press, LLC, in February of 2020, has published several of her own books and enjoys helping
aspiring authors realize their dreams. She hoping to inspire people around the world to make a
difference with her newest endeavor, nonfiction book series Young Change Makers. --This text
refers to the hardcover edition.
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Jackie Nix, “This is the kind of book we need in the world right now!.
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WOW! I am blown away! I'm blown away by these inspiring young people featured in the
book, but also by how Stacy and Emanuela bring their stories to life. These are the kinds of
uplifting stories we need in our society right now!These kids are ROCK STARS! They are each a
shining example of how with passion and perserverance we can each accomplish great things.
The Young Change Makers book series needs to be in every school, girl's and boy's club and
library!Buy this book! You won't be disappointed!”

crystaldoll, “Inspirational!. Wow!! This compilation of inspiring children stories is phenomenal. It
gives our current climate of the world some hope! To think that so many of these people who are
selflessly dedicating their time and energy to do these “change making” deeds are just kids, is
inspiring to both children and adults. Another excellent series by Stacy Bauer.”

Vivian Chopelas, “WOW. An amazing book in every way...The kids and their stories are
incredible, the illustrations tell their stories perfectly. The formatting of each story is engaging
and the added touch of the Fun Facts is great. Stacy has written a charming, positive and
uplifting book, just heart- warming.”

Jamie M., “Such a fabulous series!. Stacy Bauer's latest series is so wonderful and such a great
spot of inspiration for our children. Parents can only lecture so much, but seeing other kids
making differences and making changes to our world, can inspire other children to make their
own changes. It just takes a spark.”

Tadams, “Great book!. This book is well written and it is wonderful to see how children are doing
what they can to make the world a better place. I loved reading this book to my children and
showing them that even at their ages, they can do things that will make the world better!!! Highly



recommend!”

Dr. Heather E. Robyn, “WOW! Just…wow. I found myself getting teary eyed reading this book
because of the amazing things these kids do for others. It’s incredibly inspirational AND the
educational bits for each child’s cause is so informative! This book will ROCK in classrooms and
community centers. Well done!”

Lauren, “Great inspirational book. These books are wonderful...so many thoughtful kids trying to
make a difference. These awesome kids will inspire so many others to follow in their footsteps. A
great book for kids to read and get inspired to bring more good into this world.”

Karri Theis, “I love the positive effect this book will have on all children who read it!. This is such
a great compilation of change makers, covering so many crucial and timely topics. This book will
have a lasting (and positive effect) on those who read it. Kids need to know they have the power
to make change, and this book helps accomplish this. Highly recommend!”

Crina-Ludmila, “Inspiring book about awesome kids. Lovely non-fiction book about kids who do
awesome things to help and inspire other individuals. It's a great idea to tell the stories of several
kids who went through difficult times in their life and used those experiences to help others and
have a positive impact in the world. More of us should do that. I love seeing this kind of thing
promoted, so well done to the author and to the kids!I also liked the colors used in the design of
this book.”

Mrs Fiona M Collins, “Inspiring!. Well written, engaging and inspiring book which the students in
my school will love. I can't wait to share it with them to inspire them to take action to help others.
The way Stacy writes is engaging and accessible to all. I am looking forward to my students
wanting to find out more about some of the wonderful kids in this book.”

Mrs H, “Inspirational. Another outstanding book from this series. Love them all. So inspirational! ”

Dannielle East, “beautiful. Real life stories about amazing kids making a big difference in the
world- beautifully written and illustrated - love it!  ”

The book by Stacy C. Bauer has a rating of  5 out of 4.9. 68 people have provided feedback.
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